From: <u>chee-seng lee</u>

To: Carol Ann Desiderio; Barbara Murphy
Subject: Please approve the Roosevelt Park project
Date: Monday, May 22, 2023 3:29:38 PM

Hello,

I am in support for the Roosevelt Park project.

I have attended multiple meetings in the past about this project. There were a lot of discussions and suggestions for the project. Compromises and changes were made to ensure it be a good project. I am quite surprised by why the project being dragged on for so long.

It seems to me that the vocal opponents of the project has no intention to make compromises but to kill the project. I heard many arguments about heat island however it was discussed that the majority of heat islands is generated by industrial or commercial buildings or buildings with flat black top. The heat generates by the turf field is rather small when in comparison to those.

I believe the Roosevelt Park renovations project will benefit many kids especially the minorities as majority of players are minorities. I think if the opponents are serious about addressing the heat island issues, they should focus their energy to those buildings that generate the most amount of heat that contribute to climate warming.

Thanks.

Chee-Seng Lee 20 Holden St. Malden, MA.

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android

This email has been scanned for spam and viruses by Proofpoint Essentials. Click <u>here</u> to report this email as spam.